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Date of Bulletin: 

 

 

 

 

 

April 15, 2021 

Notice #:  CCBFTR01917 

Audience:  CLEC, Reseller 

Subject:  Announcing New Domain for Customer Wholesale Portal (CWP) 

Date Effective:  Immediately 

  

 

Frontier is announcing the new domain for the Customer Wholesale Portal (CWP). 

 

https://cwp.frontier.com  
 

Effective immediately, please begin accessing Frontier’s Customer Wholesale Portal (CWP) 

using the new domain https://cwp.frontier.com.  Redirection to the new domain from old 

bookmarks is currently in place and will remain in place until the end of the year. During that 

time, we urge all users to update any existing bookmarks. 

 

For more information about the Customer Wholesale Portal (CWP) and the wholesale reports 

available to registered users, please visit the Systems and Online Tools page of the Frontier 

Wholesale Operations Website. 

 

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email 

carrier.notifications@ftr.com.   
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